----Original Message-----

From: Eric Casper [mailto:eric.casper@rogers.com]
Sent: Monday, March 26, 2007 4:00 PM

To: Birrell, Sheila

Subject: PESTICIDE BYLAW

To the Mayor and Members of Council

Dear Sheila,

Please would you forward my letter to council for the April the 2nd meeting.

I hope that this meeting will finally put the BY LAW AGAINST PESTICIDES into action. It has
been long overdue. Now is the time to put a stop to these horrible pesticides. With summer
coming we are looking forward to the warm weather, please, please, please BAN PESTICIDES

and make our community a happy and safe one, and one that can be proud of our members of
council.

I wish that | could attend the meeting, but unfortunately due to prior committments | am unable.
Thanks

Avril Casper



